
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, JANUARY 25, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

DID YOU EVER PULL AN ‘ALL-NIGHTER’ WHILE IN COLLEGE? THAT IS, OF COURSE, WHEN 

YOU STAYED UP ALL NIGHT TO COMPLETE A CLASS ASSIGNMENT OR STUDY FOR AN 

UPCOMING TEST. I HAVE MEMORIES OF DOING THAT A COUPLE TIMES. IT ALWAYS MADE 

FOR AN INTERESTING DAY FOLLOWING THE ALL-NIGHTER. LAST NIGHT, I DID AN ‘ALL-

NIGHTER’. I WASN’T PREPARING FOR A TEST. IT WAS THE TEST AS I WASN’T AWAKE. 

SOME OF YOU HAVE GONE THROUGH THE SAME TEST; A SLEEP TEST. I PERSONALLY 

DON’T HAVE ANY TROUBLE SLEEPING; I FALL ASLEEP WITHIN MINUTES OF LAYING 

DOWN AND CLOSING MY EYES. IT’S NANCY WHO HAS TROUBLE SLEEPING OVER THE 

NOISE OF MY SLEEP ENGINE. WELL, TIME WILL TELL AS TO HOW I DID AND WHAT MY 

TEST RESULTS.  

IN REGARDS TO TESTS, JOE AND I WERE TESTED ON MONDAY AS WE WORKED TOGETHER 

FIGURING OUT HOW TO GET OUR ACCOUNTING SOFTWARE TO GENERATE 1099’S, 1096”S, 

W2’S AND 1095’S. ALL OF IMPORTANT END OF YEAR FORMS WE ARE REQUIRED TO SEND 

OUT BY THE END OF JANUARY. IT’S TIMES LIKE THIS THAT I REALLY BEGIN TO 

APPRECIATE ALL THAT RICH FRISCHKORN DID.  

ON MONDAY, I ALSO PRINTED OUT ALL OF THE END OF THE YEAR RECEIPTS TO MAIL OUT 

TO OUR DONORS. THE STACK OF PAPER INCLUDED JUST UNDER 1600 PAGES. I HAD THE 

EASY PART OF THIS PROJECT. PEGGY WILL BE FOLDING THEM (USING A FOLDING 

MACHINE) STUFFING THE ENVELOPES, SEALING THE ENVELOPES AND THEN RUNNING 

THE ENVELOPES THROUGH THE POSTAGE METER ONE BY ONE. NANCY IS IN THE OFFICE 

TODAY TO HELP PEGGY AND THE PLAN IS TO GET THESE IN THE MAIL TO OUR DONORS 

BEFORE THE END OF THIS WEEK.  

THIS MONTH IS JUST FLYING BY FROM MY PERSPECTIVE. CAN YOU BELIEVE THAT 

MOODY’S FOUNDER’S WEEK CONFERENCE STARTS ONE WEEK FROM TONIGHT? THIS 

YEAR IT RUNS FEBRUARY 1 – 4 AND WE’LL BE BROADCASTING THE EVENING SESSIONS 

LIVE EACH NIGHT FROM 7 – 9 PM. OUR PROGRAMS REGULARLY SCHEDULED FOR THOSE 

NIGHTS AND HOURS WILL BE PRE-EMPTED. 

I TALKED ABOUT DONORS TODAY. WE ARE VERY THANKFUL FOR EACH AND EVERY 

PERSON WHO HELPS TO MAKE THIS MINISTRY POSSIBLE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


